Flat
37 Theobalds Road
Holborn
London WC1X 8SP

Neil Collins

Regeneration and Planning

Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WCIH 8ND

By post and email: neil.collins@camden.gov.uk

26 May 2015

Dear Sir

PLANNING APPLICATION NO 2014/6674/P

Thank you for your letter of 15 May 2015, a copy of which we enclose for ease of reference.

Your letter states that “You can view the revised plans on the Council’s website”. On 18 May
2015 you kindly emailed to us a copy of the applicant’s revised application form dated 7
May 2015 (the “Revised Application Form”). Again a copy of the Revised Application Form
is enclosed with this letter for ease of reference.

In response to question 9 (Materials) of the Revised Application Form the applicant’s agent
has answered “Yes” to the question “Are you supplying additional information on submitted
plan(s)/drawing(s}/design and access statement?”. However, copies of all related
documents have been removed from the Council’s website and are no longer open to
inspection by the local residents and businesses who wish to comment upon the applicant’s
revised application — see the enclosed screen print by way of confirmation.

On a related note the Council’s website refers to “Application meeting — First Committee
meeting 7-5-2015 and Last Committee Meeting 7-5-2015”, Please could you let us know
exactly when the Planning Committee meeting(s) will take place as we would like to speak
at the meeting(s). In addition please could you let us know when all of the related
documents will be restored to the Council’s website?

We look forward to hearing from you and would be grateful if you could consider these
points in addition to the objections raised in our earlier letters to you.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Dean Fuller and Mrs. Rosalind Fuller



